

Zion Lutheran School

Christ-Centered, Classical Education

July 6, 2023

Dear parents,

The start of school is just around the corner! We're hard at work to get ready for another great year (Zion's 93rd!) and have assembled this packet to help you prepare for it. Please find (and read) the summer newsletter, information about our new tuition service, necessary forms, supply lists, and much, much more.

Final registration days will be on July 26 & 27 by appointment only. An email will be sent to you with a Sign-up Genius link (or follow this link: tinyurl.com/2xwcb3tb

Please make every effort to come in - it saves everyone a lot of work! When you come in, we will finalize accounts, verify paperwork and information, and set-up times for home visits.

We're looking forward to seeing you soon! Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions! We're here to help!

God bless,

Anthony Splittgerber Principal

PS. All documents will also be uploaded to the website (under documents) if you are missing anything!